
Ms. Lantry: 

 

I don’t reside in St. Paul but I was born and raised in St. Paul. That said, I don’t believe any 

government authority should take away a persons private property rights any more than they 

already have. Situations arise where a property owner may find it necessary to rent his property 

whether he or she wants to or not. The City’s intent to limit that right could easily bring about a 

situation where the party wishing to rent might have a neighbor who has already done so thus 

taking away the option of that person to rent his property. Please search for an alternative 

solution. 

 

Thanks 

 

John Parranto 

612-363-7561 Cell 

www.minnesotahouseinspection.com 

 


